
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

'Burton, Kenneth' <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
'Dickinson, Gerry' <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
'Page, Hank' <hpage@aging.sc.gov>

CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 11/7/2017 11:45:14 AM

Subject: Drug Take Back Boxes - Status

Good Morning,
 
I wanted to sort of do a status report on where we are on the Drug Take Back Boxes, so that I’m sure we are all on the 
same page and that I have provided everyone with what they needed from me.
 
My understanding:
 

·  We need three things: (1) NGA for the AAAs, (2) Instructions or terms for the AAAs, and (3) announcement to 
law enforcement.

 
·  The NGAs for the AAAs have been prepared by Ken, and he and Darryl are discussing the exact funding 

source/ mechanism. (This is per the discussion that Danny and I had with Darryl on the afternoon of 
November 6th)

·  Instructions or terms for the AAAs, these are also to be prepared by Ken and he could have these together 
as soon as he is back from vacation. (This is why the start date in the announcement to Law Enforcement 
is the 21st of November)

·  Announcement for Law Enforcement - I have drafted this and sent it to LGOA (DB, KB, and GD) for review 
and comment. Once we agree in house I will send it to the Sheriff’s Association and Law Enforcement 
Officers association for review. From there if it is good then it will be sent to law enforcement, or if it 
needs tweaks or clarification those will be made. Hopefully, this announcement can go out sometime 
Thursday or Friday.

 
Does this line up with where everyone else is on this? Does anyone need anything from me on this until they have 
feedback on the announcement?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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